
 
3 March, 2020 
 
2020 Bucket Entrants, 
 
The preliminary class breaks along with my letter speaking to facts and considerations is posted here:  I 
think you’ll agree there is the potential for some great class racing at the 2020 edition. 
 
Sailing Instructions are complete, and we’ll post and email those later today. 
  
I’m pleased to convey that there have been no new confirmed cases of coronavirus on St Barth’s since the 
report of 1 on Saturday and that there are no new travel restrictions in place. I will post this and any 
additional updates at https://bucketregatta.com/race/daily-update/ and we will email captains and program 
managers directly with any relevant information. We also receive regular reports from our associates and 
friends in St Barths. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to call me anytime. And please let us know if 
you are considering a change to your Bucket plans.   
 
Best regards, 
 
Peter 
 
Peter Craig 
Event Director 
+1-617-755-7316 
 

https://bucketregatta.com/race/class-breaks/
https://bucketregatta.com/race/daily-update/

	Peter

